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Mayor Pittman called the meeting to order at 7:00pm and announced a quorum.  Council Members present were Jeff Becraft, and Tim Robison, Jo Ann Wilson, Ronnie Moore, and Dawn Davis.   
Staff Present: City Secretary Angie Young
Public Hearing

Mayor Pittman announced that tonight’s public hearing is no longer necessary.  
New Business

City Auditor Bill Spore gave an over view of the 2014-2015 audit and said it is not quite complete and he will meet again to go over it when it is complete.  He referenced the budget versus actual numbers and what fund accounting is.  He noted that the overall budget was $40,000.00 to the good.  He also gave figures for Municipal Court - $35,000.00 under, Police - $43,000.00 under, Fire department - $18,000.00 over.  He also went over the figures for the Water Sewer budget and explained the differences in the type of accounting methods used.  He noted that water revenue is down but so are operating expenses.  Repairs and Maintenance are up but utilities are down.  Water purchases are also down.  He went over the debt that has been carried over from year to year for transfers to the water sewer department front eh general fund that will not be repaid.  In all there is a $246,000.00 loss for the year but that is down significantly due to the removal of the debt from the transfers.  He went over the need to transfer payroll tax monies from water sewer to cover the expenses for such in the general fund, the need to appropriately deposit funds to Municipal Court Technology and also to the municipal court Security accounts.  He also noted a shortage in TMRS deposits for employee retirement going back as far as 2012 that will need to be accounted for and paid.  He presented a Management Letter with some recommend changes in internal controls, most of which he noted have already y been addressed.  He noted that the water meter deposit account is underfunded and needs to be corrected.  He suggested the Police Department Petty Cash account be closed and funded through City Hall, sign off of all invoices, monthly review of bank statements, and formal system for expenditures from the Hotel motel tax account.  .  Council Member Wilson asked about what a restatement of the 2014 audit meant.  He said that the $4,133,000 showing due to the General fund will not be repaid so it should be removed.  He noted that the water sewer account has not been accounted for correctly for years.  He said if it is not restated then the 2015 audit will be wrong.  Council member Wilson asked what caused this and Mr. Spore said it can be a number of things.  Mayor Pittman asked if he would send something to send to our bond counsel and he said he would send this version and then send a final version at a later date.  Council Member BeCraft made a motion to approve the report of the 2014-2015 audit.  Council member Davis seconded the motion.  All voted aye, the motion carried. 
Council member Wilson made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:41pm and Council member Davis seconded the motion.  All voted aye, the motion carried 

Adjourn
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